

lecture	
5th EUGridPMA meeting Poznan	
Date/Time:	from Wednesday 28 September 2005 (09:00) to Friday 30 September 2005 (13:00)
Location:	Poznan, Poland
Room:	PSNC--311
Chair:	David Groep
Description:	<i>The meeting will take place at the PSNC Building in Poznan, ul. Wieniawskiego 17/19, 60-461 Poznan. The PSNC building is located in <u>the centre of Poznan</u> (http://www.eugridpma.org/meetings/2005-09/poznan-streetplan.gif). This meeting will be accessible through VRVS (http://www.vrvs.org/) in virtual room Subway. The access password is "PMA2005" (to keep out accidental VRVS tourists).</i>

[last update: Friday 30 September 2005]

Wednesday 28 September 2005 09:00->17:00	Day 1	David Groep
Thursday 29 September 2005 09:00->17:00	Day 2	David Groep
Friday 30 September 2005 09:00->13:00	Day 3	David Groep

Wednesday 28 September 2005

Day 1 (09:00->17:00)		Chair: David Groep
09:15	Welcome (15')	David Groep
09:30	Round-table update of current CAs (1h15') short updates on the status of each of the CAs (except for those with an in-depth presentation on Thursday). A good source of inspiration for the status review could be the audit checklist by Yoshio at https://forge.gridforum.org/projects/caops-wg/document/GGF14-Audit-Checklist/en/1	all
10:45	Administrativa (15') <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • EIROforum (http://www.eiroforum.org/) grid group (http://www.euro-vo.org/twiki/bin/view/Egg/) authentication coordination. Their member organisation will be contacting national CAs to become RAs for their users/staff. • ... 	David Groep
11:00	Coffee	
11:30	Action point review (30') The list of action points in contained in the minutes of the last meeting at http://www.eugridpma.org/meetings/2005-05/ : ACTION: Christos to write about the use of users' private key in the authN profile. ACTION: Tony to write something on section 10 and 11 of the IGTF document. ACTION: It was agreed to have a list called info@eugridpma.org Each pma will have an info list. ACTION: The CA should advertise that they are member of the Eugridpma . ACTION: Dave K to verify whether LCG users would accept nickname in the certs. ACTION: Ursula, Jensen and Milan to set up the WG whose proposed name was "Security level of private key" ACTION: Milan to send to the list any result about rainbow etoken. ACTION: Tony to produce a new version of the IGTF charter doc. ACTION: David oC to set up the wiki.	
12:00	Report "security level of the private key"-WG (1h00') (PKP-WG.ppt (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&catg=a053&id=a053s27/transparencies)) workgroup report (also a report on 1SCPs?)	Jens, Milan
13:00	Lunch	

14:00	IGTF Federation Document and related messages (30') (document) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s2t8/document))	David Groep
	Presentation of the (hopefully by then) approved Federation document, and how to make the foundation of the IGTF known to the world	
14:30	New CA: BalticGrid CA (30') (Baltic_Grid_CA_EUGridPMA_20050928.ppt) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s2t9/transparencies))	Lauri Anton (EENet)
	This new CA has already been presented in Tallinn, but is still pending approval	
15:00	New CA: Turkish NGI CA (ULAKBIM) (30') (transparencies) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s2t10/transparencies))	Asli Zengin (ULAKBIM)
	See the CP/CPS document and status at http://www.eugridpma.org/review/	
15:30	Coffee	
16:00	New CA: pkIRISGrid (30') (es_pkIRISGrid_EUGridPMA5.pdf) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s2t11/transparencies))	Javi Masa (RedIRIS)
	See "/review" for the CP/CPS	
16:30	CA status update: ArmeSFo (15') (transparencies) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s2t12/transparencies))	Ara Grigoryan (ArmeSFo)

Thursday 29 September 2005

Day 2 (09:00->17:00) **Chair: David Groep**

09:00	In-depth CA status update: INFN (25') (poznan.pdf) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s0t1/moreinfo))	Roberto Cecchini (INFN)
09:25	In-depth CA status update: GermanGrid (tbc) (25') (gridka-ca-review-20050929.pdf) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s0t2/moreinfo))	Ursula Epting (FZK)
09:50	In-depth CA status update: PK-Grid (15') (PK-Grid-CA-POLAND.ppt) (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053&id=a053s0t13/transparencies))	Sajjad Asghar (NCP)

10:15	The Unicore security model (45') (UNICORE-security.ppt (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053s0t3/transparencies))	Michael Rambadt (<i>FZJ</i>)
11:00	Coffee	
11:30	In-depth CA status update: CyGrid (15') (CyGridCA-Review-20050929.ppt (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053s0t14/moreinfo))	Kyria-cos Neocleous (<i>UCY</i>)
11:45	Namespace constraints expression (15') (draft-ggf-namespace-policy-20050921-2.doc (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053s0t11/document))	David Groep
	format of the ca-signing-policy file and support for dynamic hierarchies. The current format of the signing_policy file is not adequate for expressing dynamic hierarchies, and it is actually not enforced by many (java) services today. A new format could help in getting better adoption of the namespace constraints policy. The requirements and format are to be discussed in GGF context, but more input is needed. See attached document.	
12:00	Authentication Profile: Classic CAs update (1h00') (IGF-AP-classic-20050905-4-02.doc (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053s0t5/document))	David Groep
	Migrate the current minimum requirements to version 4 in a new Authentication Profile format Also address some of the open issues listed in the draft AP document	
13:00	Lunch	
14:00	Status monitoring and functional test (1h00')	Jan Jona Javorsek (<i>SiGNET</i>)
	Presentation at http://www-f9.ijs.si/~jona/ca-monitor/pma2005/ (http://www-f9.ijs.si/~jona/ca-monitor/pma2005/)	
15:00	Grid-cert user authentication for EduRoam (30') (IGTF_RAF.ppt (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&id=a053s0t8/transparencies))	Tony Genovese (<i>ESnet</i>)
15:30	Tea	
16:00	CA root distribution, certification and testing (1h00')	
	Technical discussion on the layout of the distribution, formats, &c in view of the confusion that sometimes seems to arise. Also try to address some form of quality control and testing	

Friday 30 September 2005

Day 3 (09:00->13:00)

Chair: David Groep

Table of Contents

09:15	HSM migration (15')	Willy Weisz
09:30	Next meeting information: Vienna (15')	Willy Weisz
09:45	GGF OCSP discussion and implementation (45') (OCSP_CP.pdf (http://www.eugridpma.org/agenda/askArchive.php?base=agenda&categ=a053&id=a053s3t1/document)) Also look at www.certiver.com (http://www.certiver.com/) and Oscar Manso's presentation at TF-EMC2 (http://www.terena.nl/tech/task-forces/tf-emc2/meetings/sep05/slides/CertiVeR-TerenaGrid-Barcelona-v6.ppt). More presentations are at the Barcelona TF-EMC2 agenda (http://www.terena.nl/tech/task-forces/tf-emc2/meetings/sep05/agenda.html).	Milan Sova
10:30	Coffee	
11:00	Document on Recommendations and Decisions? (30') Is it valuable to, at the end of each meeting, list and document the items we see as critical and submit this document to the M/W implementors? Such a document could raise awareness of AuthN issues and hopefully prevent confusion (c.f. the keylength issue between RDIG and some grid middleware).	
11:30	Closing and determination of the next meeting (15')	
11:45	End	